General Meeting of Noosa Eumundi District Dressage held at the Villa Noosa Hotel on 
15 January 2015

Meeting Opened:   7.30pm

Attendance:  Wendy Hansen, David Dick, Margaret McCormack, Sally Devlin, Tracy Harding

New Business:	List of jobs and who is responsible.   Championships, can we save money.  How to build sponsorship.


Correspondence In:  	Renewal Equestrian Queensland

Correspondence Out:    Renewal Equestrian Queensland

Business Arising:	A discussion from Wendy and David who have had experience with protocol days, dressage for dummies days etc…    We have decided that running the protocol day could be a good thing for the club and Wendy and David will help and guide us through things as they have previously had experience with these days at Samford.

Must check updated rules.

Discussion about food and catering.  Margaret is still trying the Vietnam Vets, but we think that we may have to supply Judges lunches and morning teas and announce to competitors that there will be no food available.  We may supply a honesty system drinks cart.

Wendy is more than happy to update our Website, Tasch to give her logins.  Tasch will continue to update Facebook.

Wendy will send Tracy a list of jobs and who is responsible that she has on file.  We may be able to use this for Nedds.

Discussion about Hendra, all present believe that it should not be compulsory.

Discussed our place of residence, this year will be through a Day Hire Agreement at TNPC and we will assess how the relationship is going throughout the year.  We will try to keep communication up with Eumundi Pony Club and may perhaps hold a clinic there.

Ways to increase membership.  It was discussed that the protocol days would probably bring in more memberships as it will be more obviously cost effective for people to join.
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